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For Immediate Release:  Monday, September 28, 2020  
 

No-Cost COVID-19 Testing Clinic for Cayuga County Residents 
 
Cayuga County Health Department would like to remind the public of a no-cost COVID-19 
drive-thru testing clinic at the Cayuga County Highway Garage located at 91 York St in Auburn 
on Wednesday, September 30, 2020 from 3pm -7pm. Individuals will enter the highway garage 
bays through State Street and exit on York Street. The Cayuga County Health Department has 
partnered with Upstate University Hospital to offer this service.  
 
How to schedule an appointment:  
Please call 315-464-2582, option 0. Please note, this is the number to the Breast Imaging 
Services at Upstate University Health System. A limited number of appointments are 
available. Due to the current demand, call wait times have been as long as an hour and a half.  
 
Registration information:  
You will need to provide your name, date of birth, a reliable phone number, your address, email 
address and insurance, if available. While there is no cost to individuals, insurances will be 
accepted and billed to cover the costs. 
 
Testing Results: 
You will be provided an informational sheet on how to obtain your test results upon arrival.  

 
 


